EMBASSY OF JAPAN
KATHMANDU

JE No.134-2020

The Embassy of Japan presents its compliments to the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Government c¢f Nepal with
reference to the Embassy’s note JE No.133-2020 dated May 12 2020,
has the hecnour to inform that Japanese nationals in Tanahu,
Makwanpur, Chitwan, Parsa, Bara, Dailekh, Kaski, S8Surkhet and
Rupandehi are in need to go te a travel agent, Sumegh Tours &
Travels in Kathmandu to book a ticket for charter flights from
Kathmandu to Narita in Japan. Nepal Airlines plans to operate
these flights on May 15; 17 and 22.

The Embassy has further the honour to reguest the Ministry
to assist those Japanese naticonals to move smoothly to this
travel agent to return to Japan by one c¢f these charter flights

during the lockdown.

The Embassy of Japan avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Government of Nepal

the assurances of its highest consideration.
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